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Brockwell Hall X X

Artwork Request

Have your artwork displayed in Brockwell Park throughout
the restoration of Brockwell Hall

Brockwell Hall is currently undergoing an exciting restoration funded by
the National Lottery Hertiage Fund and Lambeth Council, in partnership
with the Brockwell Park Community Partners.

Local schools are invited to ask pupils to create a piece of artwork to be
displayed on boards surrounding the building works, with the added
opportunity for chosen artwork to be displayed in a temporary exhibition
once Brockwell Hall is re-launched.

Drawings, doodles, paintings, poems and digital art are encouraged,
illustrating favourite memories or activities within the park or depicting
hopes for the future of Brockwell Hall.

Submission Information

Submissions will be accepted until 5pm on Monday 11th March 2024.
Please ensure a first name, age and school name are written on the
artwork and send or scan a copy to venues@lambeth.gov.uk.



